
 

July 1, 2025 

 

Regarding the Completion of the Transfer of the Amino Acids 

 and Human Milk Oligosaccharides Business 

 

Kyowa Hakko Bio Co., Ltd. (Director of the Board, President and Chief Executive 

Officer Koji Fukada, hereinafter referred to as "the Company") hereby announces that 

the transfer procedures related to the partial business transfer disclosed in the 

November 22, 2024 announcement titled "Regarding the Transfer of the Amino Acids 

and Human Milk Oligosaccharides Business," which were expected to be completed in 

the fourth quarter of 2025, have been completed as of July 1, 2025, as follows. 

Details: 

 

１． Overview 

The partial business transfer (hereinafter referred to as "the Business 

Transfer") from our company to a special purpose company, which is a 

subsidiary of Meihua Holdings Group Co., Ltd., a major Chinese bio-industry 

company, has been completed. 

２． Business Transfer Completion Date 

July 1, 2025 

３． Others 

Regarding the impact on business performance related to this Business 

Transfer, please refer to the Kirin Holdings Company, Limited IR release 

announced today titled “(Progress of disclosed matters) Completion of 

Transfer of Part of Kyowa Hakko Bio’s Business”  

( https://www.kirinholdings.com/jp/investors/library/explain/ ). 

 

 

<Contact for Inquiries Regarding This Matter> 

Kyowa Hakko Bio Co., Ltd., Corporate Planning Department ： 03-6625-0480 

Reception Hours ： 9:00 AM to 5:30 PM 

(excluding Saturdays, Sundays, and public holidays) 
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